
“Request for a new User ID and Password” 
 

In order to expedite your request for a new User ID and Password to access the Energy Reports for Ohio, Penn Power, 

Met-Ed, Penelec, West Penn Power, Maryland, and New Jersey please print the following page, provide the information 

requested, a copy of your PUCO, PUC, PSC, or BPU license, and fax the completed form to 330-315-8664 or email to 

suppliersupport@firstenergycorp.com. 

 

A Non-Disclosure Agreement must be executed and returned before a User ID and Password will be issued. See 

"Supplier Registration" for additional certification requirements. 

 

 

Company Name: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Company Address: __________________________________________________ 

 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Requester Name: ___________________________________________________ 

 

Title of Requester: __________________________________________________ 

 

Company Fax Number: _______________________________________________ 

 

E-Mail Address: _____________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone Number: _________________________________________________ 

Signature: _________________________________________________________ 

 

Are you a registered supplier with FirstEnergy Corp?          Yes           No 

Are you Certified with the PUCO, PaPUC, BPU, or PSC?       Yes          No 

 

Do you currently have a password and are requesting to change your password?     Yes     No 

 

Please check the information you are requesting to use this new password for: 

Load Data (Aggregated load of customers you are serving in the territory): _________ 

Interval Data: ___________ 

Eligibility List: ___________ 

Sync List: ______________ 

 


